
 

7 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are writing to remind you of arrangements for the end of this term and the 

start of next.   

 

Friday, 15 December 2023 - final day of term  

Next Friday, our traditional Park Christmas will be as follows:  

 

Period 1 and 2 as normal. From period 3 students will be in their tutor groups 

and move around the following three activities in their houses: 

 

• Christmas lunch - this is provided for all students free of charge  

• Christmas songs and performances 

• Inflatables 

 

Students will be dismissed from school at 1.00 pm.  All students are welcome 

to replace their school blazers with a Christmas jumper on this day.  

 

Tuesday 2 January 2024 - return to school  

All students are back to school on Tuesday, 2 January at 8.25 am. The New 

Year will begin with a whole school assembly and the first period of the day 

will be spent with tutors to ensure everyone is ready to learn and has a strong 

start to the new year.  New timetables will also be given out on this day.  

 

At the end of next week, we say goodbye to Mr Chapman, Miss McIntosh, Mrs 

Spies and Mr Yeung.   We wish them lots of luck for the future.   If your child is 

currently taught by these teachers, their timetable has been updated for 

January 2024 to reflect this change.   

 

School remains open from Monday 18 December to Thursday 21 December 

for Connect4Families and Teens.  Please visit www.connect4.org.uk.  On 

Christmas day, we now have over 145 people coming to Park to celebrate 

together.  

 

We would like to wish you and your family a wonderful Christmas and new 

year.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Christopher Anders   Ella Capaldi 

Headteacher    Head of School 

 

 

 

 

http://www.connect4.org.uk/

